Photo Day Reminders for Parents/Coaches

- 1) Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your scheduled time. (We are on a tight schedule so it is important to be ready at photo time)
- 2) Please have your athlete's shirt tucked in.
- 3) Do not apply sunscreen before pictures. We do not want your athlete to have a "white" tint.
- 4) If your athlete has chapped lips, please apply chapstick to avoid the cracked lip look.
- 5) Please have all your athletes bring their bat and glove.
- 6) All coaches will receive a free 5X7 team photo.